Veliz, Kim

From:

Ron Bennett < ronaldglenbennett@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, November 27, 2018 11:09 AM

To:

City Recorder

Subject:

KUAO Safety improvement

Wilsonville City Recorder 29799 SW Town Center Loop East, Wilsonville, OR 97070

Dear City of Wilsonville,

Thank you for taking the time to look into the planned lengthening improvement at the Aurora Airport and for your offer.

I am a private pilot and have used the airport since the 1970s along with friends and family members. I view this regional airport as a great asset for the area. It provides a unique combination of capability and access that is not found at other regional airports.

I understand that there is resistance to needed safety improvements from neighbors but I think it is inappropriate and unfair for people to purchase homes near the airport and then try to sabotage airport operations after the fact in an effort to increase their property values. Please object to such arguments.

Sincerely yours, Ron Bennett Lake Oswego, OR